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Come meet the Easter Bunny! Remember to bring your Easter basket and 
camera. Find a Golden Egg and win a prize! We look forward to seeing everyone!

Saturday, April 16, 2022 • 10:00am SHARP
Maple Grove Park • 14600 W 32nd Ave, Golden CO 80401
FREE! No pre-registration required.

After a sold-out return of the Holiday Tea festivities at Applewood Golf Course, 
we are happy to announce that after having to put this fun Easter Egg Hunt 
event on pause for the past couple years, we are hopeful that we will be able 
to host our usual activities in 2022. 

Please visit www.prospectdistrict.org or find us on Facebook 
 @Prospectrecandparkdistrict for event updates or changes.

We are pleased to report on projects completed in 2021, as 
well as ongoing and new projects planned for 2022:
•	 Diesel Tank Installation (completed): A new 500- 

gallon diesel tank was installed at the PRPD maintenance 
yard. This will help with staff safety, efficiency and 
equipment availability.

•	 Tree inventory maintenance (completed): All parks 
had extensive tree pruning, maintenance and evaluation, 
as part of our annual arborist contract.

•	 Prospect Arena Park Redesign (completed):  The 
redesign was approved by the PRPD Board of Directors 
and will serve as a guide as we begin the three-phased 
improvement construction process in the coming years. 

•	 Serene Conservancy & 32nd Avenue–Peaks to 
Plains Trail Connection (in-progress): The Serene 
Conservancy trails, restoration, and nature playground 
installation project continues to progress through the 
County grading permit process. The trail connection 

between 32nd Avenue and Clear Creek Crossing had 
the phase 1 (east property line of the Applewood Golf 
Course) initial design approved and we continue to work 
with Molson-Coors on the next segment running east-
west along their storage pond. The plan is to have PRPD 
Board approved designs,  cost estimates and schedules for 
completion of each phase of the project by the end of 2022.

•	 Turf Rehab & Park Maintenance (new): In the 
coming months, staff will be working to rehabilitate a 
number of turf areas throughout the district at Applewood 
Park, Maple Grove Park and Fairmount Park. We 
will also be working on improving the sand volleyball 
courts, repairing fencing, parking lot maintenance, and 
improvements to Kendrick Cottage.   

Additional updates on all of these projects can 
be found at www.prospectdistrict.org/news/.

ANNUAL EASTER EGG HUNT IS BACK!

2022 RESERVATIONS

CAPITAL PROJECT UPDATES

Dates are filling up quickly for our parks, 
shelters, Arbor House and Kendrick 
Cottage! If you or your friends and 
family are looking for a great place to 
hold your gatherings this year, please 
contact us at 303. 424.2346 or info@
prospectdistrict.org for pricing and 
availability.

The PRPD Board of Directors 
approved keeping rates the same for 
this year. The rental fee now includes 
wi-fi at Kendrick Cottage and the Arbor 
House—an added bonus!

WATCH YOUR MAIL FOR THE SPRING NEWSLETTER COMING IN APRIL. 
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